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Executive Summary and Recommendations 

 

Please see report  

 

Introduction 

 

The HPC commissioned research group Mintel to conduct internal focus groups with 

employees. The focus groups took place on the 15
th

 March 2006. The research was conducted 

to gage employee’s attitudes about working at the HPC and make recommendations for 

improvement based upon these attitudes.  

 

Decision 

 

This paper is for information only.  No decision is required.   

 

Background information 

 

This research was undertaken as part of a long-term commitment to effective internal 

communications. As the business grows, the management team need to ensure employees feel 

they are being listened to. Employees should also feel valued and appreciated.  

 

Resource implications 

 

None 

 

Financial implications 

 

None 

 

Appendices 

 

None 
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